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The increasing  use of more frequencies on various amateur bands by the Indonesians and other South East Asian  non amateurs for their personal or business traffic, is a VERY SERIOUS TOPIC to be dealt at the higher levels. The Indonesians are using the lower 40 kHz of 40mb, and frequencies around 14100 kHz of the 20mb –most of the time. They have not spared EVEN THE 10.0 to 10.1 MHz segment which carries air-traffic-control communications. Thus, the seriousness of the situation, which may endanger the lives and safety of air  travellers  and aircrafts in Region 3, has to be considered on TOP PRIORITY . 


The varying sunspot activity has reduced normal activity on the 21,24 and 28 MHz bands and most of the amateurs are operating in the other bands. Occasional openings of the 10 metre band shows a number of “mutant” long line fish net beacons of the “3”series and other  traffic of the CB type. The CODAR pulse transmissions in the region 24950-24995 kHz is continuing strong, going unidentified for quite a long time.


It is unfortunate that the R3 MS  work is missing the precious work and contributions from OM John Hertzel of NZART who has resigned on personal reasons. We have to await the substitute Coordinator’s posting from NZART. We thank OM John for all the good work and regular contributions from his desk to the cause of R3 MS.


OM Henry Anderson, VK8HA was hospitalized and hence, he could not send in his contributions. You can find his summary in the next News letter.

All the other information from the other Regions can be looked up in their web sites please.

http://iarums.com/
http://www.echelon.ca/iarumsr2/contact.html

Log data for the month of   May 2003, from   ARSI is in the attachment in the Excel format and also a spectrogram from HARTS.

Best 73s,

de B.L.Manohar "Arasu"  VU2UR.

Regional   Monitoring Systems Coordinator
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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